
                                                                                             

 
 

 

 

Tuesday 7th November 2023, 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As you are aware, Mr Ghaznavi has been away from school for the past few weeks.  I am delighted to 
say that he is now able to return to work.  He joined us for our INSET day and has begun working with 
his class again from today. 
 
Initially, Mr Ghaznavi will be working with his class during the morning sessions.  He is hoping to be 
back to full days from the 20th November. 
 
In order to ensure consistency for all the pupils in 5KG, Mr Ward will continue to work alongside Mr 
Ghaznavi in the class for the first two weeks.  This will ensure a supportive, seemless transition for our 
pupils and their learning. 
 

As always, I would like to thank you all for your continued support.  If you have any concerns or queries, 

please don’t hesistate to contact me directly through the school office. 

 

Kind regards 

Sarah Mansell 

Mrs Sarah Mansell 

(Principal) 

 

 

https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/

